CORRESPONDENCE
11/19/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 12592-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 9:18 AM
To: ‘BarbaraH'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200139-WS

Good Morning, Barbara Huffsmith

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200139 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: BarbaraH <barbara.huffsmith@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 8:37 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket No. 20200139-WS

Although, | do understand rates increases are to be expected from time to time, the requested approximate increase,
especially for waste water, is excessive for most homeowners and Seniors. These Counties have been hard hit by the
Covid 19 Virus; many having lost jobs, incomes and family members. The total requested monthly increase of
approximately $20. is unconscionable to say the least.

| am sincere in asking that compassionate minds deny granting this rate increase.

Sincerely

Barbara Huffsmith

11/19/20

Sent from my iPad





